
Term 5: Week 3

Big Question:  How sustainable are we?
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What a difference a bit of sunshine makes…and we are halfway through term 5!

During our assemblies, we have discussed how St. George wasn’t born in England as some of us thought. He was 

actually born in Turkey and was a very brave Roman soldier. King Edward 111 used the possible myth of his sleighing 

of the dragon as his symbol over the English flag to remind his army to be valiant. We also discussed how May Day is 

celebrated in different countries, learnt some new songs in singing assembly, talked about our ACHIEVE values and 

how we can stay safe in the sun and shade- Slip Slap Slop!

Thank you for all your ongoing support, 

With best wishes,

The Gagle Brook Team

Thursday 16th May
Whole School Census Day

Order a delicious lunch on 
this day… hot dog, cheese 
and tomato pizza or jacket 
potato!

Well done to our first eco-badge winners who 

have demonstrated great understanding and 

empathy for our planet and what it takes to be 

sustainable.

Reception: Eleni

Year 1: Betty

Year 2: Camile

Year 3: Reuben

Year 4: Gregory

Year 5: Harrison

The hot weather is 
coming…
Please see our Sun 
Policy attached and 
more information 
about Skcin.
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House Points

Term 5  Week 2 winner: Silver 

Birch 

Term 5 Week 3 winner: Oak

Achieve Awards

Week 2

Week 3

Attendance Award
Week 2 Snow Leopards 

(Y1)
Week 3: Pandas (YR)

Sports Award
Ivy (Year 1)

Rose (Year 2)

N Astrid

R Barney

Y1 Harry L

Y2 Daragh

Y3 Leonardo

Y4 Tiana

Y5 Millie

Nest Will

N Fox

R Nina

Y1 Leela

Y2 Camille

Y3 Blake

Y4 Oliver 

Y5 Louie

Nest Seli



If you would like more online safety help or advise, please visit 

the ‘Online Safety’ top tab on our website.

WE CELEBRATED WORLD 

PASSWORD DAY

Take the #WorldPasswordDay pledge and take a 

look at our password tips:

• change an old password to a long, strong one

• turn on two-factor authentication for your 

important accounts

• password protect your wireless router

• don't store passwords on your computer or 

phone

• log off when you're done with a program

• periodically remove temporary internet files

Some tips about technology from NOS…

Ofcom Data Reveals …

1 in 3 Children Aged 5 -7 use Social 
Media unsupervised. 

A third of children aged 8-17 had 
seen something harmful online, but 
only 20% of parents reported that 

their child had told them about it.

Click here to read more: 
https://saferinternet.org.uk/blog/ofcom
-data-reveals-1-in-3-children-aged-5-7-

use-social-media-unsupervised

https://saferinternet.org.uk/blog/ofcom-data-reveals-1-in-3-children-aged-5-7-use-social-media-unsupervised
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Dear parent/carer, 

I am delighted to inform you that there is an opportunity to learn the violin/viola/cello or double bass at your school. Prices start at £6.40 per lesson, depending on the size of the group, and are available for all year groups, 
including the youngest in the school.

The benefits of learning a musical instrument are endless. It is scientifically proven that playing an instrument engages practically every area of the brain at once, the perfect workout for the brain. In studies, those people who 

were exposed to a period of music learning showed enhancement in multiple brain areas compared to those who hadn't been exposed. This is all explained in "How playing an instrument benefits your brain - Anita Collins", a 

short educational video that you can watch on YouTube which clearly describes the amazing effects of playing an instrument.  

Here is a list that describes 18 benefits to learning a musical instrument: 

1. Increases the capacity of your memory 
2. Refines your time management and organisational skills 
3. Boosts your team skills 
4. Teaches you perseverance  
5. Enhances your coordination 
6. Betters your mathematical ability 
7. Improves your reading and comprehension skills 
8. Increases your responsibility 
9. Exposes you to cultural history 
10. Sharpens your concentration 
11. Fosters your self-expression and relieves stress 
12. Creates a sense of achievement  
13. Promotes your social skills 
14. Boosts your listening skills 
15. Teaches you discipline 
16. Elevates your performance skills and reduces stage fright 
17. Enhances your respiratory system 
18. Promotes happiness in your life and those around you 

I am a qualified teacher who has 24 years experience of teaching strings. I trained at the Royal Northern College of Music, where I completed a 2-year PGCE in Music with Specialist Strings Teaching. I work for Oxfordshire County 

Music Service. If you would like your child to have violin/viola/cello/double bass lessons at school, during the school day, please go to www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/musicinterest on the Oxfordshire County Music Service website and 

click on ‘Apply for Lessons.’ Once we have enough children to start a group, I will be in contact and then lessons can start. Lessons will take place during the school day at school. 

Families who receive certain benefits may be eligible for free lessons, instrument hire and ensemble membership. Please contact the Music Service on musicserviceadmin@oxfordshire.gov.uk to check eligibility before making an 

application for lessons.

Please do not hesitate to get in contact with me if you have any questions: elizabeth.callejopaterson@oxfordshire.gov.uk

Best wishes, 

Elizabeth Callejo Paterson 
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